Town Meeting Childcare Monday, May 20, 2024

The Town of Wellfleet will provide childcare for children ages three and over during the Special Town Meeting to be held on Monday, May 20 at Wellfleet Elementary School. The childcare will be held in the Recreation Space accessed at the North end of the school adjacent to the parking area.

- Children of Wellfleet voters aged three and over are eligible to participate.
- If your child is not well on May 20th, please don't bring them to Town Meeting Childcare.
- If your child has allergies to anything, food or otherwise, please enter that information in the form below.
- All parents are asked to keep their cellphones on so that if you need to be called, staff will be able to reach you.
- If your child needs snacks, please bring them in labeled bags or containers with the child's name on them.
- Water will be provided if the child wants it.
- Please bring a change of clothing in a bag labeled with the child's name.
- If your child brings books or toys with them, please make sure they are labeled with the child's name.

If you would like to bring your child, please fill out the form below and return it to us.

1.	Name of child	
2.	Age of child	
3.	Name of parent(s)	_
4.	Cell	_
5.	Email address:	-
6.	Allergies	_
7.	Important information	

Responses must be received by May 13, 2024 to allow us to have enough adults on hand for the childcare. Please email your responses to:

Suzanne.thomas@wellfleet-ma.gov OR

Mail: Town Meeting Childcare, 715 Old Kings Highway, Wellfleet, MA 02667

If a response is received after that date or if drop ins arrive, childcare will not be guaranteed. Children can be dropped off between 5pm and 6pm on 5/20/2024.

If you have questions, please forward them to <u>suzanne.thomas@wellfleet-ma.gov</u> or call 774-353-7456.

By signing this form, I acknowledge that I have read and understand its contents and agree to participate following the guidelines.

Signature of Parent or Guardian

Date